
YEAR SIX 

 

Year 6 have read ‘The Final Year’ by Matt Goodfel-

low as their class reader this year —a book about 

the final year of primary school written as a poem.   

The First Year is the sequel—about the main charac-

ter’s, Nate’s, journey through year 7.  The children 

thoroughly enjoyed ‘The Final Year’ so this could be 

the next great read for them. 

 

Blood, Sweat and Tears 

Year 6 have been learning about the circulatory system 

including the different parts of the blood and how the 

heart operates.  They recently made these fantastic 

models to show how oxygenated and deoxygenated 

blood travels around the body. 

 

            Transition 

Over the past few weeks, year 6 have had visits from 

the local High Schools to help prepare them for their 

move.  We will be learning more in RSHE about the 

transition to help them become as well equipped as 

possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Upcoming dates: 

25th June—Sports Day—upper school—1pm—3pm 

29th June—2nd July—PGL Caythorpe Court Residential 

10th July—End of year disco 

17th July— Leavers Assembly—10:15—11:30 

  Year 6 Party afternoon 

18th—22nd July—Transition to High School 

   


